[bookmark: _GoBack]The Osborn Town board will be meeting with the Town of Black Creek and Outagamie County on May 9th, 9:00 am at the Osborn Town Hall.  Discussion is to take place on Ballard Rd from Mullen to Mielke rd.  Afterwards inspection of the town roads with the county on improvements needed.
